
 

 
Summer has arrived! 
 
The Ragland Solar Project team has been hard at work and I’m excited to share a few updates.    
 

§ Meeting with Judge Clymer. In May, the Ragland team was in town to sit down with Judge Clymer, 
Deputy Judge Doolittle, and Planning & Zoning Administrator, Greg Cannon. Our informal discussion 
was organized as an opportunity to address questions from local leadership. We were excited to 
report our progress and receive valuable feedback on how we can continue our early development 
work; including land acquisition, initial layout design, and interconnection feasibility.  
 

§ Project Website. Don’t forget about the Ragland Solar Project website. It’s your one-stop-shop for 
all the latest information on the project, updated contact information for the team, and any key 
dates associated with the project.  
 

§ Changes to the Ragland Project Team! We’re excited to share that Director of Project Development 
Tyler Coon has taken the “development reins” and will be leading this project’s development 
through construction. Tyler is described as “everyone’s neighbor” by the community members who 
get to know him. We love working with Tyler and we know you will too. The project will continue to 
be supported by BrightNight’s Chief Development Officer Ron Kiecana, Vice President of 
Communications, Maribeth Sawchuk, our local liaison Brandi Harless, and of course, yours truly.  
 

§ Wrapping up our hunt for land. We’re nearing completion on our acquisition of land for the Ragland 
Solar Project. This is an exciting milestone and it wouldn’t be possible without a lot of support. We 
know our landowners are excited to be part of a project with so many economic and environmental 
benefits. If you know anyone who might be interested in joining “the club,” please have them 
contact us quickly. 
 

As we shared last month, BrightNight is committed to keeping you updated as we work in partnership 
toward bringing this valuable renewable power investment to your community. Please don’t hesitate to 
reply with any questions, comments, or referrals for possible landowners interested in working with 
BrightNight.  
 

Sincerely, 
Francesca Metcalf 
Development Associate 

 
 

 


